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Summary: Workers’ Compensation Investigation of National Park 
Service Employee  
Report Date: September 1, 2015 
 
OIG investigated a National Park Service (NPS) employee after receiving a hotline complaint 
alleging that the employee may have inappropriately collected workers’ compensation benefits. 
Specifically, the employee had allegedly worked for a nongovernment employer while receiving 
workers’ compensation benefits from NPS.    
 
Our investigation found that the employee had properly filed the required forms with the U.S. 
Department of Labor. We found no evidence to indicate that the employee had worked for 
another employer during the period in which the employee had received workers’ compensation 
benefits. 
 
We provided this report to NPS for information only and did not require a response. 
 
 
This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued internally to the U.S. Department of 
the Interior. This summary was posted to the web on December 15, 2015.  
 


